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Milly Southworth

From: Lisa Grigg <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 June 2021 16:53
Subject: Let's Talk Homes - reviewing Cornwall Housing Strategy

Information Classification: CONTROLLED
To: Cornwall Gateway Community Network Panel
Dear all
Please see information below regarding a consultation about the Cornwall Housing Strategy.
Let’s Talk Homes

The homes we live in affects every aspect of our lives.

We are starting to review the current Housing Strategy for Cornwall. The Housing Strategy is a strategic
partnership document and describes what our priorities will be for homes over the next five years and
beyond. We want residents, stakeholder, organisations and anyone interested in housing issues to tell us
what is important to them about homes in Cornwall. For example: What are your top three priorities when
you think about future homes in Cornwall?

Please visit ‘Let’s Talk Homes’ and answer some key questions by Friday 18th June 2021. We will be adding
other questions to this page to test the responses we get over the next few months and we will use these
responses in preparing an initial draft strategy.

The initial draft Strategy will be formally consulted on during the summer months and then a final draft
Strategy towards the end of the year with a view that this be approved at Council in April 2022.

Plans are being made to engage with Council Members through the Overview & Scrutiny function alongside
colleagues in Planning Policy, Local Transport and Economic Development to ensure that all our emerging
Strategies are consistent and complimentary.

For more information contact Sarah — sarah.thorneycroft@cornwall.gov.uk

Kind regards
Lisa

Lisa Grigg
Communities Support Assistant
Localism
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